
 

 

20 September 2018  

 

Guy Barnett, Minister for Veterans' Affairs 

Veterans Reference Group 

Veterans and those with an interest in the welfare of ex-service personnel are invited to 

register their interest in being part of a newly-formed Veteran Reference Group. 

The Reference Group provides a crucial link between veterans and the Tasmanian 

Government, with members giving advice and insights on a wide range of issues facing 

Tasmanian veterans and current and ex-service personnel. 

These issues include transition, business development and mentoring needs, mental health 

support and the needs of veterans from both recent and older conflicts. 

The Tasmanian Government invites veterans, family members of a veteran or current or ex-

service personnel, and people with a demonstrated interest in veterans’ issues to express 

interest in becoming a member of the Reference Group. 

The Government values diversity and encourages people with a range of backgrounds, skills 

and experience to apply. 

Information can be found at communities.tas.gov.au with applications closing on Friday 19 

October 2018. 

http://www.dpac.tas.gov.au/divisions/csr/for_and_about/veterans

